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e The end of the contract cycle for the Serials and Supplies contracts respectively is June 30,
2019. As a specified option in the contracts and per authorization from the Executive Board,
these contracts will be renewed for a one year period beginning July 1, 2019-June 30, 2020.

e Nancy Sconzo, our liaison with LVA, will send the renewal documents to the contracted
vendors on March 1. Upon receipt of the signed renewals from the vendors, she will get the
appropriate signatures from LVA and then send copies of the contracts to the Department of
General Services in Richmond for them to list on the eVa page. Nancy will also send copies of
the renewal documents to me and | will ask Jody to post them on the MALIA webpage. There
should be no lapse in service for these vendors. This timeframe should give us time to get the
appropriate signatures and have the renewals ready to go by July 1.



